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Good afternoon members of the committee, I would like to voice my opposition to 
this bill. First because it deceives the people into thinking they are voting for 
healthcare for THEM when it's for people not from Maine. Two, it's state sanctioned 
kidnapping and it strips the rights of parents if they dont allow their child to be 
butchered like a Frankenstein. Third, it burdens the tax payers even more than we 
already are and instead of making legislation to make things easier for your 
constituents, time and taxpayer money is wasted on a bill that protects out of state 
child abusers and child traffickers that bring kids here to have them butchered at our 
expense. The recklessness of this is beyond compare and if this is passed this 
committee and Legislature will forever be remembered as constituent hating tyrants 
that created more hardship for its people in the name of greed, power and 
totalitarianism. Don't forget the death of the 10 yr old boy last week who was abused 
and killed by the people he loved and trusted the most, his family and this bill would 
protect people like that family who didn't care about him but only their own feelings, 
not his. I beg you to protect the lives of children not allow them to be butchered and 
even killed at the hands of irresponsible sick people. You want to take kids away from
parents but why wasn't that child taken from.those monsters? I will remind you that 
alpt of children have already died in state custody and this bill would allow for more 
to be sent to a cruel death. Why?
This ought not pass.


